Cristalina Water Company

P.O. Box 4055
1200 Qld Fairhaven Parkway Suite 106
Bellingham, WA 98227

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Cristalina Water Company has asked the Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission for authorization to transfer ownership and operation of the assets of the
Company to Washington Water Service Company. The transfer is contingent upon approval by
the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.

Washington Water or its predecessors has been in business in the state of Washington
operating water systems for forty-four years, Washington Water owns and operates 200 water
systems throughout Western Washington serving 17,000 customers and has substantial
experience in the operation of water systems.

If you have guestions about this request and how it will affect you, please call
Cristalina's office number, 360-296-7318. You can comment on this transaction by using the
“Submit a Comment” feature at the commission’s web site, at utc.wa.gov, or by using the
contact information below. The commission will decide whether to approve the transaction at
an open meeting in Olympia, which is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on July 24, 2014. You will have an
opportunity to comment in person at this meeting.

The commission is committed to providing reasonable accommodation to participants
with disabilities. If you need reasonable accommodation, please contact the commission at
(360) 664-1132 or humanresources@utc.wa.gov.

If you are unable to attend the open meeting, the commission has a bridge line which
enables you to participate by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 the day before the open meeting
for instructions and to sign in. '

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250

E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov

Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882}




